

June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

At The George Eliot School, we are proud to promote Ambition and Tenacity as part of our STAR Values. In the coming weeks, our pupils will have a fantastic opportunity to show these values at Sports Day. There will be a variety of activities taking part throughout the day, providing all pupils with the opportunity to contribute towards the final results by representing their House. Due to the current climate, the sports day will be held in year group bubbles on the following dates:

Year 8: Wednesday 7th July
Year 7: Thursday 8th July
Year 9: Friday 9th July

As is the case with students PE lessons, all pupils will all be required to come to school in full PE kit. As a reminder, this should be a black George Eliot Polo, black shorts/tracksuit bottoms leggings and, if required, a George Eliot Hoody or Fleece.

For this year, the Sports Days will take place on site on our school field. Due to this, could you please see the following advice:

- Water: All students are required to bring a refillable water bottle, and will be given ample opportunity to refill these throughout the day
- **Sun cream:** Weather dependant, please ensure your child has applied sun cream, and that they bring their own sun cream to reapply throughout the day
- Caps/sun hats: As there is limited shade, pupils are allowed to wear a hat for shade during the day. Sunglasses can also be worn.
- **Spectating:** Unfortunately, due to the current climate we will not be accommodate any spectators throughout the day.

If you have any further questions about the day, please do not hesitate to get in contact using the details below.

Yours Faithfully,

Mr Joe Moretta Head of PE

The George Eliot School

joe.moretta@midlandat.co.uk

Raveloe Drive, Nuneaton, Warwickshire CV11

4QP

Telephone: 024 7674 4000

